
 

Friday, March 16th  

 

Listening to the voice of our patients  

Over the next few weeks, students from the Schulich School of 

Medicine & Dentistry will be speaking to our patients in the 

Assessment Bay to gather feedback. The students will be looking for 

feedback regarding their Emergency Department stay, transfer to 

the Assessment Bay, and their satisfaction in the Bay itself. This 

process will help the Patient Flow team find additional opportunities 

for improvement. If you see the students up on the floor, please say 

hello!  

 

 

 

Congratulations and good luck Ben Parent!  

The SOP team has been fortunate to have Ben Parent on board as a SOP 

Coordinator for the past 2.5 years. His expertise and guidance with numerous 

project teams have been invaluable in helping improve the patient experience 

at WRH. We are grateful for all his work with us and wish him continued 

success as he starts his new role at the Windsor Regional Cancer Centre as 

Manager of Cancer Prevention & Screening.  

Keep up the great work Ben! 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

The SOP Team 
future@wrh.on.ca 

Ben with his favorite treat: a 

chocolate chip cookie! 
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